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NOTICE
	 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 
on the 14th day of September 2021, 
at 7:15 p.m., in the City Council 
Chambers, 513 W. Walnut Street, 
Ogden, Iowa, the Ogden City Coun-
cil will conduct a public hearing in 
regard to the request for a sale of 
the following described real estate, 
to wit:
	 Lot five (5) and six (6) and East 
half (½) of Lot seven (7) in Block fif-
ty-three (53) in Ogden, Iowa.
	 At the above referenced date and 
time, anyone with objections, con-
cerns, or comments may appear 
and state same.  You may also sub-
mit written objections or concerns to 
the City Clerk’s office at City Hall, by 
5:00 p.m. on the date of the sched-
uled public hearing.
Ogden City Council


